
 
 
 
 
 
Veronica Okechukwu  RIP 
Nora Melly    Anniversary 
Peter Dempsey   Lately Dead 
Mary Eastham    Anniversary 
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Newsletter:  newsletter@stcuthberts.org.uk 
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Phone: 01204 587996 

Parish Website  www.stcuthberts.org.uk 

The Most Holy Trinity 
26 May 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
Entrance: Here in this place     475 
Gloria: St Luke’s 
Alleluia: Alleluia, your words O Lord are spirit and 
life, Alleluia, open our hearts to your Word. 
Offertory: Father in my life I see    317 
Holy Holy: St Luke’s 
Memorial Acclamation: St Luke’s 
Communion: Only a Shadow    808 
Exit: I will be with you      866 

hymn board 

The Parish Liturgy for this Week in Ordinary Time 
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Masses 
 

9.30 am 
St Joseph 

 
11.15am 

St Thomas  
of 

Canterbury 

Mass 

 10.00 am 10.00 am 10.00 am 5.30 pm 10.00 am 

 
St Thomas  

of  
Canterbury  

St Joseph 
St Thomas  

of  
Canterbury  

 St Thomas  
of  

Canterbury  

St Thomas  
of  

Canterbury  

Please remember in your prayers….. 
 

All in your families & those of our 
parishioners who are sick.. 
Especially at this time  
 
Remember all those  
who have died recently…. 
 
All those with Anniversaries at 
this time …  
 

 Tuesday 28 May 
14.00-15.30 
Becket Suite 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Please note that Mass intentions should be posted in the red 
box in the porch at either of our churches and NOT in the 
collection basket.  Envelopes are available nearby for your 
donation.  Please remember to write names clearly. 
Please note that in order to make administration of this task 
simpler,  any intention other than Lately Dead, RIP, 
Anniversary, Birthday Anniversary, Sick, Operation, will be 
entered as a Special Intention. 
Thanks for your co-operation. 

Pope Francis announces first World Children's Day 
Pope Francis has announced that the first World Children's Day will take place on 

25th/26th May 2024.  
By Vatican News: 

A World Children's Day, in the wake of World Youth Day, will be held in Rome on  
25-26 May 2024. Pope Francis made the announcement, “with joy”, at the Angelus on the feast of the 
Immaculate Conception. 
The initiative responds to the question, What kind of world do we want to leave to the children who are 
growing up now? “Like Jesus, we want to put children at the centre and care for them”. 
The event, will see thousands of boys and girls from all over the world flock to Rome. 
The idea of a Day entirely dedicated to the youngest among us had been proposed to the Pope last July 
by a child, 9-year-old Alessandro, on the occasion of the Pope cast, the second podcast made by Vatican 
Media with Pope Francis prior to the WYD in Lisbon. 
“I like it very much!” the Pope replied after listening to the voice message. “We can have it organized by 
the grandparents. A beautiful idea. I will think about it and see how to do it.” 
Here is a small extract from The Pope's recent Letter: 
 
I want to speak to each of you, dear children, because, as the Bible teaches us, and as Jesus 
showed so often, “you are precious” in God’s eyes… 
 
Please go to our website to read in full Pope Francis' letter to all children. 
Please pray Pope Francis' prayer for the children of our Parish and our 
Parish Schools and for children everywhere: 
 

Come, Holy Spirit, 
show us your beauty, 
reflected in the faces 

of children all over the world. 
Come, Jesus, 

you who make all things new, 
who are the way that leads us to the Father, 

come and remain with us always. Amen.  (Pope Francis) 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME 
Congratulations to the children on making their First Holy Communion. Please pray for them and their families, 

that, having reached this special time in their lives of receiving Jesus, they will continue to welcome him as a friend 
throughout their lives. 

  
 

 
 
28 May   SVP Tea Event 
15 June  Missio Annual Mass 
29 June   Enkindle Away Day 
12 July  String Quartet 

Dates For Your Diary 
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